
 SKU # Product Description UPC Model # Internet #
Special Order 

SKU #

1005402921
Flo Smart Water Monitor Lithium Ion Battery 
Backup Kit

860000103527 920-001 313197106 1005702367

1009481679
Flo 1.25 in. Smart Water Leak Detector with 
Automatic Water Shutoff Valve 3pk Water Detector 
with Battery Ba

034584034021 T900-002-B3D 315406044 1005951254

1009481680
Flo 0.75 in. Smart Water Leak Detector with 
Automatic Water Shutoff Valve, 3pk Water 
Detector and Battery Ba

034584034014 T900-001-B3D 315406048 1005951239

1009481678
Flo 1 in. Smart Water Leak Detector with Automatic 
Water Shutoff Valve, 3pk Water Detector with 
Battery Back

034584034038 T900-006-B3D 315406482 1005951298

Post Until August 13, 2023

Remedy: Refund. Consumers should immediately unplug and stop using their recalled battery back-up and contact 
Moen for instructions to disable their battery back-up before disposing of the unit in accordance with applicable laws 
for the disposal of lithium-ion batteries. Recalled lithium-ion batteries should be disposed of in accordance with 
applicable laws, including following the procedures established by your municipal recycling center for 
damaged/defective/recalled lithium batteries, because these potentially hazardous batteries must be handled 
differently than other batteries. Do not throw this recalled battery in the trash. Do not deposit this recalled battery in 
used battery recycling boxes found at various retail and home improvement stores.

Recall Information 
Moen Flo Smart Water Monitor Lithium Ion Battery Backup Kit

Recall Date:  4/13/2023

Name of Product: Flo Smart Water Monitor Lithium Ion Battery Backup Kit

Hazard: The lithium-ion battery back-up can overheat, posing a fire hazard.

Consumer Contact: Moen Incorporated toll-free at 844-633-8356 from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET Monday through Friday and 
from 11 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET Saturday, or online at https://www.moen.com/product-safety-recalls/flo-lithium-ion-battery-
backup-model-920-001 or https://www.moen.com  and click on “Product Safety Recalls” for more information.


